
 
On behalf of the St Anthony’s Community, we would 
like to say thank you to those students, parents and 

grandparents who participated in our Winter Walk to 
School Week which wrapped up on Friday of Week 4 

with our Walk to School Morning. 

 

The Year 6 Organisation Group was instrumental in promoting and running the daily 
events alongside all the support they provided on our Walk to School morning.  

You may have noticed the wonderful banner that 
the School Safety Program (ACT Government) 
provided our school with to promote the Winter 
Walk to School Week. We are also grateful to 
them for the donation of our raffle prizes to our 
lucky winners for the Active Travel Tracker draw.  

Kindergarten – Eva (KL), Adam (KL), Flynn (KP) 
Year 1 – Knox S (1P), Isaac D (1L), Belle S (1A) 
Year 2 – Joshua L (2P), Lily S (2P), Noah H (2P) 
Year 3 – Anneka R (3L), Jasper B (3P), Dylan J (3A) 
Year 4 – Isaac C-L (4P), Rigzin L (4L), Carter W (4L) 
Year 5 – Owen J (5A), Leon R-M (5L), Jack S (5A) 
Year 6 – Joshua (6P) & Azaria (6P) 

 
Lastly, we thank our wonderful staff at St 
Anthony’s who gave up their time on Friday 
morning to provide supervision to all those 
students who travelled to school actively. 
We could not host these days without their 
support. 

 

Mark your calendars for our final Ride and Walk to School event in Term 4, the Ride 
Safely to School Week in Week 3. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Winter Walk to School Day at-a-glance 
• 154 students actively travelled to school              

• 11 students travelled by bus        

• Kindergarten and Year 1 had more students travel actively 

than be transported by car – great job!              

• The number of Year 3 students who travelled by car was 

almost double those that travelled actively        


